
Public Comment-Rate Increase 

The Norwood Water Commission Board will be holding a public hearing to take public comment 

regarding an increase of the water base rate from $28 to $31 and increase the Right to Serve Fee from 

$6 to $7 per month.  The public hearing will be held on December 12, 2023 at 7 P.M. at the Norwood 

Community Center, 1670 Naturita Street.  The Zoom link for the meeting will be on the meeting Agenda 

posted on the Town website under the Water Commission tab.   Please call 327-4288 with any questions 

you may have. 


